Friends of Cheyenne Mountain State Park Board Meeting
May 21, 2005 Minutes

In Attendance; Dick Taylor, Jerry O’Hare, Lori O’Hare, Pam Karr, Rick Upton, Glenn Scott, Rich Dudley
A brief meeting was held in conjunction with our first hike for the Friends’ group with the purpose of adding two board members.  After Rich gave a brief update of the status of the park nominations were made to elect Jane Dillon and Jack Busher as new board members.  A vote was made in favor of the two new members.   No June meeting will be held to due numerous members being out of town.  Next meeting will be July 21, 2005.  
